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May 13, 2020

VIA EMAIL

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Room TW-A325

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Request to Cancel Authorization
KOCP-EM6, Hawthorne, California (FIN: 178421)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Point Four LLC, this letter is to request that the FCC authorization for
KOCP-FM®6, Hawthorne, California (FIN: 178421) be cancelled.

A copy of the license for KOCP-FMG6 is attached for your reference. Please update your
records to reflect this dismissal request. Should there be any questions regarding this matter,
please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

/Kelly Donohue/

Kelly A. Donohue

Enclosure
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